
 
 
Sustainable Design (Part 1) Supplementary Planning 
Document (SPD): Adoption Statement  
 
In accordance with Regulation 19 of the Town and Country Planning (Local 
Development) (England) Regulations 2004 (as amended), notice is given that 
Shropshire Council formally adopted the Sustainable Design (Part 1) 
Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) on 13 July 2011.  
 
The adopted Sustainable Design (Part 1) SPD, the accompanying Statement 
of Consultation and this Adoption Statement are available to view on the 
Council’s website (www.shropshire.gov.uk/planning.nsf). Hard copies are also 
available to view at Shropshire Council’s principal offices within normal office 
hours:  
  
Bridgnorth:  Westgate, Bridgnorth WV16 5AA  
Ludlow:  Stone House, Corve Street, Ludlow, Shropshire SY8 1DG  
Oswestry:  Castle View, Oswestry, Shropshire SY11 1JR  
Shrewsbury:  Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury SY2 6ND  
Shrewsbury:  Guildhall, Frankwell Quay, Shrewsbury SY3 8HQ  
Wem:  Edinburgh House, New Street, Wem, Shropshire SY4 5DB  
 
Copies are also available to view at all Libraries and Customer First Points in 
Shropshire within normal opening hours.  
 
For further information please contact Planning Policy on 0345 678 9004 or  
planning.policy@shropshire.gov.uk.  
 
Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the Sustainable 
Design (Part 1) SPD may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for 
judicial review of that decision. Such an application must be made promptly 
and in any event not later than 3 months after the date on which the SPD was 
adopted which is 13 July 2011. 
 


